
 

 

Communique 
 

The Independent Police Complaints Commission is pleased to announce that, 
as from Wednesday 18 May 2022, citizens of Mauritius and Rodrigues can make 
their complaint against police officers in the discharge of their duties online 
through the Electronic Complaint Application Form available on its website, 
https://ipcc.govmu.org/Pages/index.aspx 
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